
 
 
Lynda Grow, Board Clerk 
MULTNOMAH COUNTY OREGON 
501 SE Hawthorne, Suite 600 
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Phone: (503) 988-3277   Fax: (503) 988-3013 
http://www.co.multnomah.or.us/cc/ 
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FAX COVER SHEET 
 
Date: January 12, 2011 
 
To: Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
 Annual Renewal Department 
 Milwaukie, Oregon    97269 
 
From: Lynda Grow, Board Clerk 
 
PHONE: (503) 988-5274 -or- (503) 988-3277 
 
FAX TO: 503-872-5266 FAX FROM: (503) 988-3013 
 
RE: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR DENIAL OF OLCC LICENSES 
 
The Sheriff’s Office has completed their investigation of liquor license renewal 
applications and has made a recommendation for denial to the Multnomah 
County Board of Commissioners. 
 
This matter is scheduled for hearing before the Board of County 
Commissioners to forward this recommendation to the Oregon Liquor Control 
Commission. 
 
That Hearing is set for January 20, 2011 at 10:15 am at 501 SE Hawthorne 
Blvd., First Floor, Room 100, off Lobby – Portland, Oregon 97214.  Notices 
were sent to the Applicants within the appropriate time frame by certified 
USPS mail.  A copy was mailed to you through regular postal mail, but I 
thought it best to fax copies to you.  They are attached.   
 
Those Applicants that are recommended for denial are: 
 
Big Bear’s Crown Point Market, 31815  E Columbia River Hwy, Troutdale, OR 
Bottoms Up Tavern 16900 NW St Helens Rd., Portland, OR 
Corbett Country Market – 36801 E Columbia River Hwy, Corbett, OR  
Fred’s Marina – 12800 NW Marina Way, Portland, OR 
Springdale Pub – 32302 E Columbia River Hwy, Corbett, OR 
Tenley’s Jackpot Foodmart – 28210 SE Orient Dr., Gresham, OR  
 
cc:  Henry H. Lazenby, Jr., County Attorney 
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